
PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF PROPOSED IMPOSITION OF

ADDITIONAL GENERAL RETAIL SALES TAX

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the COUNCIL of the City of
Danville, Virginia on Tuesday, December 7, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. in
the Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427
Patton Street, at which time citizens may appear and be heard by
the Council on the subject of the following proposal by the City of
Danville, Virginia:

Proposed Imposition of Additional General Retail Sales Tax

Council proposes to impose an additional general retail sales
tax, at a rate of one percent (1%), to provide revenue solely
for the construction or renovation of schools, effective July 1,
2022, as authorized by Section 1-1 of the City Charter and
Section 58.1-605.1 of the Code of Virginia.

A Copy of the Proposed Ordinance is available for examination in
the Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, Municipal Building, 427
Patton Street, Danville, Virginia, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m.
to 5:00 p.m.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


